Dear Parent/Guardian,

P.A.T.S. would like to invite you to join your child for our Donuts with Dad event on Friday,
April 1st, from 8:00 to 8:30am. This is a special time when the children are able to share a
treat with their Dad or other special man in their life. Please return this paper no later than
Monday, March 28" otherwise your student will not be released from their class.
Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept any forms after the date listed above because we
have to pre-order the donuts. Due to limited space, this event is just for Pfeiffer students and
one guest. We cannot accommodate other family members. Please meet your child in the
cafeteria BEFORE entering the gym.

Thank you,
Bill Hildebrand, Principal
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